
Tires available at Plymouth
Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt presented by ARP officials will
have tires on hand for this Saturday’s race at Plymouth Motor
Speedway.  As always, spec right rears will be available.  If
there are any specific requests for left rear tires, please
email  (director@sprintsondirt.com)  or  call  (810-240-1789)
Series Director, Adrianna Irwin, by 3pm Thursday afternoon.
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